
 

Texas Board of Professional Engineers F-1046 

June 13, 2022 

Letter of Intent 
 
 
 

We are submitting a preliminary-final plat for a 5.780 acre development called Bloomdale 140.  The site 
is located on the northeast intersection at Hardin Boulevard and Bloomdale Road. We are preliminary-
final platting the main roads that will later serve a mixed-use development. No variances are being 
requested.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Garrett Scoggins, P.E. 
BGE, Inc. 
2595 Dallas Parkway, Suite 101 
Frisco, TX 75034 
Direct:  972-464-4858 
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